
From: Esther Reid [mailto:admin@KevlarDG.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:21 PM 
To: Alison Earls <aearls@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Laura Murphy <Laura@KevlarDG.ca>; Kevin Murphy <Kevin@KevlarDG.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] KDG Council Meeting Nov 22 
 
Hi Alison,  
 
I’m just reaching out on behalf of Kevin and Laura Murphy. We know that the council date is 
approaching so quickly and wanted to know if there’s anything that we should do on our end to 
get ready. Kevin and Laura are prepared to drive in for the council meeting. They would be 
thrilled to attend and introduce themselves to council members in person. 
 
Thanks so much,  
Esther 
 
Esther Reid 
519.871.5093 
admin@KevlarDG.ca 
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